
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Trustee Meeting postponed until Tuesday, February 22nd at 

6:30 p.m. in Room 102 

 

Wednesday, March 2nd, Ash Wednesday 

 

 

Don’t forget to add names of your favorite lesser-known    

people of the Bible to the children’s door upstairs.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Time to clean out all those treasures that you don't want   

anymore! We are having a churchwide yard sale on         

Saturday April 2nd. UMW, New Morning Ladies and UMM 

are joining to provide funds for much needed projects/

charities. Please keep this fundraiser in mind as you think of 

items you could donate. We will also be asking for baked 

goods to sell at the yard sale. Thanks for your support of this 

fundraiser. 

 

If you would like to rent a spot/table, contact Joan Ezell at 

256-278-6884 

 
 

 
WELCOME  

 

Rogersville  

United Methodist Church 

 

February 20th, 2022 

Seventh Sunday After The Epiphany 

 

 

 

 

 

 
51 Turner Lindsey Road 

Rogersville, AL  35652 

256-247-3307 

 

Rev. Holly Woodall 

Cell: 256-616-3266 

holly.woodall@umcna.org 

 



ORDER OF WORSHIP 

 

Prelude 

Welcome 

*Hymn   “Hallelujah What a Savior”                 #165 

Announcements 

Offerings/*Doxology 

Prayer Concerns and Praises 

The Lord’s Prayer 

Hymn             “Jesus Paid It All”                         CH#305 

Scripture     Psalm 91: 14-16 

Sermon    “God’s Will”  

*Praise Song     “Raise a Hallelujah”                    

*Benediction and Dismissal    

 

*Please stand if you are able 

 

Our Sunday worship service is available on FaceBook at  

www.facebook.com/rogersvilleumc 

THIS WEEK’S PRAYERS AND PRAISES 

The Lee Family, Frank Ellison, Unspoken, Family of Sharon 

Lanier, Family of Martha Ezell, Joyce Gowan, R. B. Ray, Carter 

Cosby, Penny Brunson, Daycare staff and families, Doris 

Nugent, Bryan Butler, Tonya Gattis, Sherry Weathers, Donnie 

and  Marsha Nelson, Kyle Wiley, Nell Ellison Hayes, Dean 

Cosby, Myra Nesmith, Mary Brewer, Martha Bass, J.O. and 

Nancy Bedsole, Deborah Lowery, Sarah Ratliff, Diane and 

Gary Magnuson’s son and daughter-in-law 

 

 

 

 Donations are being accepted to provide riding 

toys for indoor playtime. Riding toys develop       

eye-hand coordination and balance skills. They are 

a great way to get some exercise and burn energy 

this winter while playtime is limited to indoors. 

Used riding toys in good condition will be accepted too! 

.  

Stewardship 

2/13/2022  

 

 Amount Received YTD                      $   21,313.21 

 Expenses YTD                            27,432.38  

 General Fund last week                                 3,847.00 

  


